
Dear Citizens’ Planning Committee, 
 
We have some exciting news to share! Waller ISD purchased a new school site for H.T. 
Jones Elementary School. During the March 7 Waller ISD School Board of Trustees 
Meeting, the school board approved the purchase of 26.68 acres located on Owens 
Road and east of Santee Road in the City of Prairie View. The land transaction was 
complete on Friday, March 4 and the district paid $587,001.80, or $22,000 per acre. 
Click here to read the details.  
 
Mark Lam plans to present the next bond project update at the April 11th School Board 
Meeting.    
 

http://wallerisd.ezcommunicator.net/edu/wallerisd/preview_message.aspx?app=0&id=1916&type=notice&source=ViewNews

